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May 7th, 2019

Steve Madrone,

5'^ District Supervisor
825 5th Street, Room 111

Eureka, CA 95501

Dear Mr.Madrone,

Hello! Once again it is time for Bigfoot Daze (formerly Bigfoot Days) in Willow Creek. This
year's parade will be Saturday August 31st, 2019 with the usual route and times. Line up begins
at 8am behind Ray's Food Place. The parade starts at 10:00am and proceeds in a West to East
direction on Highway 299 for four blocks. The route is clearly marked.

We are in the process of getting our permit from Cal-Trans and a letter of support from CHP. We
would very much appreciate you bringing a resolution that supports the event before the Board
of Supervisors for adoption. I have included a resolution for your review.

As always, we are very appreciative of your time and help at our event! Please call me with any
questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Ann Keaney,
Executive Director,

Willow Creek Chamber of Commerce

(530) 629-2693
info@willowcreekchamber.com

willowcreekchambercommerce.com/bigfoot-daze facebook.com/bigfootdaze/




